KESKO

10 January 2013

To Global Compact

GRACE LETTER

Dear Sirs,

We are asking for an extension to our COP due date of 30 April 2013 due to our
reporting schedule.

Our Corporate Responsibility Reports, which we submit as our COP, describe our
progress on the 10 principles of the Global Compact Initiative.

Normally, we publish our Corporate Responsibility Report at the end of April or the
beginning of May. This is also the case for our 13" Corporate Responsibility Report,
which will be published on 3 May. Thus, we will be able to submit our COP after
that date.

Yours sincerely,
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ﬁirjiﬂ Nieminen
Communications Officer
Kesko Corporation
pirjo.j.nieminen@kesko.fi
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